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Staff's Report
COMES NOW Staff of the Public Service Commission of Missouri, and for its report in this case states:

1.
On December 3, 2004, Missouri Gas Energy, a division of Southern Union Company (MGE), filed its application for an infrastructure system replacement surcharge pursuant to Sections 393.1009 through 393.1015 RSMo.  The statutes provide that Staff may investigate the filing and make its report to the Commission not later than sixty days after the filing.

2.
Staff has completed its investigation of MGE’s filing, and recommends that the Commission approve MGE’s application, with the modifications and rates set out in the attached Memorandum.   
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